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To: Toronto and East York Community Council 
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SUMMARY 
 
An "Update Report" was submitted to Toronto and East York Community Council 
(TEYCC) that detailed, among other matters, the future submission of an Area Profile 
Report (the Report) for the Danforth Avenue Planning Study. City staff anticipated 
providing the Report to TEYCC for February 22, 2017.  However, some additional work 
and refinement of the Report is 
required at this time.  As the 
Report is currently still being 
completed by City staff it will 
not be provided to the TEYCC 
meeting on February 22, 2017.  
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City staff anticipate the Report will be available on the project website 
(www.toronto.ca/danforthstudy) by February 24, 2017.  The Report will also be included 
with the Danforth Avenue Planning Study's final deliverables when staff present a final 
report to TEYCC at the conclusion of the study. 
 
 
CONTACT 
Daniel Woolfson, Planner 
Tel. No. 416-392-7574 
E-mail: Daniel.Woolfson@toronto.ca 
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Gregg Lintern, MCIP, RPP 
Director, Community Planning 
Toronto and East York District 
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